I am writing in opposition to the use of supplemental feeding for hunting. With our
state already having chronic waste, this will highly increase the risk of the spread of this
disease. Feeding will create a high concentration of deer and other wildlife in feeding areas
and create a high risk for the spread of chronic waste and other diseases. This could
greatly affect the health and mortality rate of wildlife in our state. Supplemental Feedingis
not a natural cycle for wildlife.

Doug Wendel

Horace ND, Resident



